
 
 

CFGP Safe Work Procedures and Policies 

 

Policy for Notification to Members of the Public Prior to Operations: 

Prior to the start-up of falling right-of-way, road construction, falling, bucking and yarding of 

cutblocks and hauling, the CFGP will ensure the following methods of communication are 

undertaken to notify neighbours and members of the public when operations are near or 

adjacent to public roads and private property: 

1. Signs will be posted at any road entrance to the operation 

2. An email and/or phone call will be sent to immediate neighbours notifying of operations 
start-up date and approximate length of operation.  

3. A notice will be posted online to the CFGP Website and updated regularly 
http://www.cortesforestrypartnership.com/ and a notice on the Cortes Island Tideline 
https://www.cortesisland.com/cgi-bin/tideline/show_home.cgi  

 

CFGP Contact for Operations is Mark Lombard, Manager 

Mark can be reached at 250 202-1509 

Email:  misterlombard@gmail.com  


